
On May 23, 2017, the long-awaited final report from the Changing Workplaces Review was released, proposing a

number of significant changes to Ontario’s labour and employment laws that affect both unionized and non-unionized

workplaces. The Dentons’ Employment and Labour law group hosted a complimentary one-hour webinar to discuss

the report and what the proposed changes mean to your organization.

CPD accreditation
This program is eligible for 1 substantive hour required by the Law Society of Upper Canada.
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